
COVID 19 reopening protocols for administering first 
aid 

 
  
 
 
 First aid will be administered by staff within each learning bubble and children will not be sent 

to the school office except in an emergency. 

 There will be a supply of PPE for staff to use in each learning bubble consisting of gloves, 

aprons and masks.  These will be checked regularly and replenished by the office staff when 

needed. 

 PPE must be used when attending to any first aid or any intimate care needs. 

 The wave room will be a temporary medical room which will be available for treatment of sick 
or injured pupils – this has a sink and access to the disabled toilet that will be segregated from 
general use. 

 All staff have paediatric first aid and, as such, are trained and able to deal with first aid issues 
that arise. 

 Hand wash and hand sanitizer will be available in the medical room. 
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